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Division of Personnel to Temporarily Close its Offices on Friday, July 25, 2025 

 
U.S. Virgin Islands — The Division of Personnel announces the temporary closure of both offices 
(St. Croix and St. Thomas) to the public on Friday, July 25, 2025. 
 
St. Croix Office Closure 
The St. Croix office will be temporarily closed to allow staff to fully support our annual Health 
and Wellness Expo. This event will take place at the D.C. Canegata Recreation Complex on Friday, 
July 25, 2025, from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. As part of a collaborative initiative, the expo hosted by 
the Division of Personnel and the GESC Board in partnership with various government agencies 
and community organizations, the expo is part of our ongoing effort to promote health, well-being, 
and workplace wellness for GVI employees and retirees across the territory. 
 
St. Thomas Office Closure 
The St. Thomas office will also be temporarily closed to the public due to ongoing construction at 
the GERS building. However, staff will remain available to assist the public via email and 
telephone to address inquiries and provide support. 
 
During the temporary closure, members of the public are encouraged to utilize the Division’s 
online resources at www.dopusvi.org. 
 
Both offices will resume normal operations on Monday, July 28, 2025, at 8:00 a.m. The Division 
of Personnel apologizes for any inconvenience and sincerely appreciates the public’s 
understanding and continued support. For further assistance, please contact the St. Thomas office 
at (340) 774-8588. 
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